
OFFICE OF THE 

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
ADMINISTRATION 

OF THE 

NORTHWEST TERRITORIES 
CANADA 

OTTAWA 

February 4, 1950. 

Dr. K. C. Charron, Chief, 

Industrial Health Division, 
Department of National Health & Welfare, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Dr. Charron, 

Further to mine of the 2nd instant, I have just 

received word from Dr. O.L. Stanton, Medical Health Officer 

at Yellowknife, that he will be present for the discussion 

of the arsenic problem in my office at 2 o'clock on Wednesday, 

February 8th. 

Yours very truly, 

T 

R. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner. 
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